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Kamehameha Schools Hawai’i - Kula Ha`aha`a

August 16, 2012
Nä Koa Reward Card Program 2012-13
The Nä Koa Reward Card Program is entering its 6th year of reinforcing behavior expectations that help students to be successful in school.  While the program has been successful in the past, with an average of 85% of students meeting the expectations, we continue to self assess in order to provide the best support for our students. At the end of each school year, we ask for your mana`o about our Nā Koa Reward Card Program and together with the feedback from students and teachers, we evaluate the effectiveness of the program. 

As a result of last year’s feedback, we have made changes to the Nā Koa Reward Card Program for the 2012-13 school year.  Most of the changes are in response to providing more frequent rewards instead of the one per trimester format.  We will also be seeking student input into what those frequent rewards would look like.  The most noticeable changes are a redesigned punch card, a parent notification system and more simplified criteria.  See below for more details.     
When does it begin?

The Nä Koa Reward Card Program will begin on Monday, August 27, 2012
What are the criteria (expectations)?

1. Student must attend school every day and be on time (no penalty for excused absences, see handbook p. 18).
2. Students must make good behavior choices and not receive a minor or major referral (see handbook p. 26, item #5).  Uniform reminders are no longer part of this criterion.
How does it work?

Beginning on August 27, 2012, your child will need to meet the 2 criteria above until the day before the first reward day, which is scheduled for September 7, 2012.  Your `Ohana Calendar has all 9 reward days for the year listed.  This is a change from last year where we used to monitor 5 unknown days prior to the punch day.  Now, on the following school day after each reward day, a new monitoring period begins for the next reward day.  For example, on September 10, 2012, the new monitoring period begins and runs until the day before September 27, 2012, which is reward day #2.  If your child meets the 2 criteria, they will earn a punch on their reward card and be eligible to participate in the reward day activity.  
The day before the reward day will still be called “punch day” and your child will have their punch cards “punched” if they meet the two criteria during the monitoring period.  The design of the card has changed to show 9 punching spaces, each representing a punch day for the year.  If your child earns a punch for the first monitoring period, he/she will have space #1 punched on their card to show that they may participate in reward day #1’s activity.  If your child is able to earn 7 or 8 out of 9 punches (rewards), he/she will be able to participate in the Nā Koa water play day on May 17, 2013.  In consideration of developmental differences, students in grades K and 1 will need 7 out of 9 punches and students in grades 2 through 5 will need 8 out of 9 punches to participate in the water play day.
When your child receives a “punch” and is eligible to participate in the reward day, you will not only be able to check their punch cards to see if they made it but we will also be placing a silicone wrist band on your child as a reminder.  In addition, a ½   sheet note will be sent home to inform you of the reward activity.  The wrist band may be worn on the reward day but must be removed by the next school day.
How can you help?

· When possible, avoid scheduling appointments before school as any tardy during a monitoring period would disqualify a student from participating in the reward day activity.  
· Encourage your child to make good behavior choices every day.

Want more information?
Visit our counseling blog site at:  blogs.ksbe.edu/trkaneak to view the power point presentation that was shared with students.  For questions or concerns, please call your school counselor, Tim Kudo at 982-0235 or email at tikudo@ksbe.edu
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